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From: Helen Lee 
Subject: Educational Statutory Licence System
To Whom It May Concern:
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am the Leader of Professional Practice in a large independent school and have been a teacher for 28 years. The Educational Statutory Licence system facilitates the copying and sharing of a plethora of relevant material at a price that is fair to everyone concerned. It is both ethical and pleasing that the creative people who author this material are paid for their work. Entering into many voluntary agreements will be difficult and time consuming. Teachers in our school network take pride in innovation and that means thatdifferent resources are constantly used and evaluated and may or may not beused again. The complexity of a new system is immense and unworkable. I strongly oppose any change to the current system that will create any further burden on my time and that of my colleagues. I strongly oppose any change to the current system that creates uncertainty about what I can and cannot share with my students and puts our organisation into a place of potential legal liability. I strongly oppose any change to the current system that takes away fair remuneration from the people who create high-quality Australian educational resources. 
Please leave the current system in place It is fair and workable and recognises the work of authors and educators. 




